

Department of Nursing | West Chester University West Chester, Pennsylvania 19383 | 610-436-2219 | www.wcupa.edu

Monday August 13th, 2018

Dear Students,

This letter is to inform you that the Department of Nursing is scheduled for an on-site visit this fall for the Baccalaureate degree program in nursing, Master's degree program in nursing, and Doctor of Nursing Practice (DNP) programs. The site visits will be with the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) for November 5 to 7, 2018. Please note that, in the CCNE accreditation process, there is opportunity for program constituents and other interested parties to submit, in writing, comments concerning a program's qualifications for accreditation. This message serves as your announcement that all comments must be received to CCNE by October 15, 2018. Please submit all comments to: Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education Attn: Third-Party Comments 655 K St., NW, Suite 750 Washington, DC 20001 - or - third-partycomments@ccneaccreditation.org

Thank you for all you do to assist our students in their academic careers.

Kind Regards,

Megan A. Infanti Mraz RN, PhD

Associate Professor & Department Chairperson

Department of Nursing

West Chester University of Pennsylvania